
From: Schlagenhauf - DNR, Mark
To: Urbanek, Tom [New Tech Engineering]
Cc: Light, Cheryl
Subject: Re: UPRR 41 Pan Am H1 csg leaks
Date: Monday, August 18, 2014 11:08:35 AM

Tom,

No objection subject to the following COA:

The additional cement referenced shall be placed as indicated and comply with Rule
 317.i. The placed cement shall be verified with a CBL and documented with a Form
 5 Drilling Completion Report.

Mark Schlagenhauf P.E.
Northeastern Engineer

On Mon, Aug 18, 2014 at 10:51 AM, Urbanek, Tom [New Tech Engineering]
 <Tom.Urbanek@anadarko.com> wrote:

Mark,

 

API: 0512314386

 

We’ve found some casing leaks on this one.  Attached is our plan.  I’ll follow up with a call
 but since one is so wordy, I wanted to email it first so you could look at it first.

 

Thanks,

 

--Tom Urbanek

HZ Safety Prep Engineer

Anadarko Petroleum Company

303-241-5331
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